
Email 

Most Immediate 

 

Sub: Registration of candidates for SAS Exam -1 of 2024/ SAS Exam -1 of 

2025-reg 

 

Madam/Sir, 

 

With reference to the subject cited above, it is stated that in compliance to 

Hon’ble CAT (PB)'s order dated 22.04.2025 regarding O.A. No. 4652 & 

4846/2024, the HoDs are requested to immediately forward the representations, 

if any received during the period 13.11.2024 to 15.05.2025 from candidates, who 

were not permitted to register for the SAS Exam-1 of 2024 held in December 2024 

& Exam-1 of 2025 scheduled to be held during 20-26th May 2025, due to lack of 

vacancies in respective cadres.  

2. Further, along with the representations, if any, willingness of the said 

candidates, required data for registration in SAS Exam-1 of 2025, scanned photo 

and signature may also be provided by return email to saoexam@cag.gov.in and 

in any case latest by 2 PM on 19/5/2025 as the SAS Exam-1 of 2025 is scheduled 

to start from 20th May 2025.  

3. The onus of verifying the eligibility and data is on the field offices. 

Hence, before sending representations to Headquarters (Exam Wing), HoDs 

should verify the eligibility of the candidates thoroughly and only the names and 

details of willing candidates fulfilling all the relevant criteria should be sent.  

4. Candidates’ data may be provided in the excel format attached. 

 This issues with the approval of the competent authority. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

(Hirak Bagchi) 

Sr. AO-Consultant (Exam) 

mailto:saoexam@cag.gov.in

